
  

 
 
 

Syosset Central School District  

  

  

  

  
  
  
  
  
  

  
                           December 3, 2009  
  
Dear Parent/Guardian:  
  
  
This letter is to inform you about an exciting new enrichment opportunity in English 8E.  Edmodo.com is an 
online educational website for students to share ideas, questions, opinions and thoughts about given topics.  The 
website operates like a forum where students log on with a user name and password.  Discussions will be 
monitored by the teachers and students will be held responsible for comments made on this site.   
  
In order to participate, students must adhere to the guidelines below. Please complete the Parent/Guardian 
Acknowledgement Form below indicating you have read the guidelines and understand your child will be 
participating in this activity.     
  
  

Edmodo Guidelines  
  

 1. All comments/questions must be school appropriate and pertain only to the topic.   
 2. Comments/questions must be written in conventional English (no texting/tweeting abbreviations).  
 3. It is understood that if, for any reason, the teacher finds comments/questions offensive the student will 
be immediately removed from the forum.  

  
  
Pease feel free to contact us with questions or concerns at 516-364-5621.   
  
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
  
Ms. Costa and Ms. Greene  
  
  
  Parent/Guardian Acknowledgement Form  

  
  

I have read the above guidelines and understand that my child will be participating in edmodo.com activities.   
  
      

Student Name: __________________________________________________________________________        
  
  
Parent/Guardian Signature: ________________________________________________________________         

 
Dr. Jeffrey 
Streitman  

 

Deputy 
Superintendent 
of Schools  

 

516-364-5647   
   

Ms. Michelle 
Burget  

 

Principal    
    

 
Dr. Jeffrey 
Streitman  

  

Deputy 
Superintendent 
of Schools  

  

516-364-5647    
    

Ms. Michelle 
Burget  

  


